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Comments: Do not approve the Stibnite mine! There are so many reasons to be concerned and disapprove of
this mine project. One problem is the waste from the mine, which will remain on the landscape, directly on top of
the headwaters of a major tributary to the South Fork of the Salmon River. Also, the waste and many hazardous
materials will be shipped along Highway 55 or Highway 95. That is where | live.

The water quality of the South Fork will be impacted directly. Elevated water temperatures could last 100 years
and adversely affect the fish in this river. There will also be hazardous materials in the water detrimental to fish,
as well as direct loss of habitat of steelhead, salmon, bull trout and cutthroat trout. Fish passages will be blocked.
The roads needed to mine Stibnite and transport workers and materials and waste cut off habitat and displace
many other species, such as the Wolverine and the Monarch Butterfly.

Drinking water downstream may have elevated arsenic levels which are unacceptable to humans. This is a
violation of the Clean Water Act.

As if damage to water, animals and fish are not enough, this project harms the indigenous people such as the
Nez Perce. If salmon are endangered, this affects their entire way of life. The project harms their traditional lands,
breaks treaty rights, and prevents access to traditional lands used for hunting and fishing.

| do not approve of the Stibnite Mining Project. It is harmful to fish, animals, the forest, our economy, and human
well-being in McCall and Valley County.



